
FINGER LAKES RUNNERS CLUB 
Lorrie Marnell, President 

PO Box 185 
Locke, NY 13092 

Minutes of FLRC Executive Board Meeting 
November 8, 2000 

 
Present:  Kristina McCord, Kim Mu, Lorrie Marnell, Joe Reynolds, Herb 
Engman, Yvette DeBoer, Alan Lockett, Jim Miner, Diane Sherrer, Betsy 
Martens, Katie Stettler, Craig Caylor, Rick Cleary, Tim Ingall, John Beach, 
John Sholeen, Steve Snyder, Jim Bisogni. 
Lorrie called the meeting to order at 5:39. The minutes of the Oct. 11, 2000 
meeting were approved. 
Jim Miner reported that there was no update on the park bench in honor of Rich 
Lawrence. 
Race Reports: 
Danby Down and Dirty: Race was well organized and well marked. A few 
more aid stations earlier in the race would have been useful. The race made 
$5.67. 
Upcoming Races: 
December Track set to go. Meet starts at 10:00 am. 
Other Business: 
Several versions of proposals for annual donation/scholarships were discussed. 
After a lengthy discussion all versions of proposal were voted down by a vote 
of 4 yes, 7 no and 3 abstentions. A committee of Alan Lockett and John Beach 
will re-evaluate this issue. 
Lorrie announced the slate of officers and board members. Election results will 
be finalized by Dec 31, 2000. 
John Beach went over minor correction to the race calendar so that it is now in 
it's final form. 
Jim Miner moved and Craig Caylor seconded a motion that we approve the 
"Forge the Gorgeous" 7 mile trail run proposed by Tim Ingall. The race will be 
at 6:15 pm August 23, 2001. The motion carried unanimously. 
Finance: 
John reported that $7,000 of our treasury has been invested money market and 
long term stocks. Our checking account balance is $22897.32. 
Newsletter: 
Diane and Betsy reported that the newsletter was forthcoming. Diane thanked 
Betsey and Craig for the help. 



Membership: 
John Beach reported membership as follows: Team = 1, Complimentary = 16, 
Family = 39, Individual = 219, Life = 16. (this represents a total membership of 
374 people). 
Equipment: 
Katie reported that we will need a new equipment manager for next year. 
VP Reports: 
No reports 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:26 
Submitted by: 
Lorrie Marnell and Jim Bisogni 
	
  


